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Welcome to First State Bank Southwest’s first

edition of Our Two Cents! 

 

First State Bank Southwest is constantly looking for

ways to inform you, our customers, about the

growing number of products and services we have

added throughout the years. That’s why we have put

together a quarterly newsletter for your viewing.  

 

You will hear from the President/CEO, meet

employees from the bank, learn about our products

and stay up to date with all the bank’s happenings

with each issue.  

 

You put your faith and trust in us so we can work

hard to provide quality service you deserve, and for

that, we thank you.  

 

Please feel free to contact us if you have any

feedback or would like to see anything in our next

newsletter!

Worthington Oxford Office 

(507) 376.9747 

 

Worthington WalMart Office 

(507) 372.2224 

 

Rushmore Office 

(507) 478.4121 

 

Leota Office 

(507) 443.6741 

 

Edgerton Office 

(507) 442.5000 

 

Pipestone Office 

(507) 825.0055 

 

Sioux Falls Office 

(605) 271.0517
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P R O D U C T  F E A T U R E

Mark has been working at First State

Bank Southwest for 12 years and his title

is Executive Vice President.   

 

His banking career started in 1999 while

going to college working as a teller and

interning in the lending dept.  He

received his Graduate Degree in Banking

in 2015 from the Univ of Wisconsin.   

 

He and his wife Crystal live in

Worthington and have 4 children which

keep them busy with the kids’ activities.   

 

He is currently serving as President of

the Worthington Christian School Board,

serves on the Worthington Noon

Kiwanis Board after being Treasurer for

many years, member of the Sanford

Worthington Hospital Advisory Board,

and is member of the Chamber Sports

and Rec Committee.   

 

He enjoys spending time on the lake

boating, golfing, and being with family.

 Mark is based out of the Worthington

branch on Oxford Street. 

E M P L O Y E E  S P O T L I G H T

This convenient feature is an enhancement to our bill pay

system. It allows you to make person to person payments

electronically to anyone you choose, such as a landlord,

babysitter or relative. Sending money electronically is

faster, more convenient and more secure than sending a

check. And even when a paper check is necessary, online

bill pay can save you time. That's because we mail your

check directly to the recipient, which saves you a trip to

the post office. 

How it works:  
Choose the option that is best for you. 

Provide the recipients email address or mobile phone

number and a secure password of your choosing. The

recipient then logs in to a secure site using that password

and provides the required account information. A

payment is deposited electronically from your account

into their account.

Provide the recipients bank routing number and deposit

account information and a payment is sent

electronically. 

Provide the recipients mailing address and a paper check

will be mailed. 

 

How to get started: 
When you add a payee, simply choose to add an individual

rather than a company or business.

Person to Person


